
The Statewide ERP Rule (SWERP)The Statewide ERP Rule (SWERP)
The South Florida Water Management District is pleased to invite consultants
and members of the regulated community to a training workshop on the
upcoming Statewide Environmental Resource Permit Rule (SWERP),
Chapter 62-330, F.A.C.:

Topics to be covered include:

• SWERP Overview- what is it and how does it affect you? 
• Applicant’s Handbook Volume I and II
• Permit Types/Fees 
• New Forms
• ePermitting update

Location and Time: November 7, 2013, 10:00 am to Noon
Orange County Extension Service Auditorium
6021 Conway Road
Orlando, FL 32812

Please RSVP by contacting: Tricia Lozano, plozano@sfwmd.gov, or 407-858-6100


